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1. Attended January's PA NWTF board meetings.

2. Attended the January Rendezvous.

3. Attended the January PGC meeting and gave the PA NWTF 

recommendations.

4. Attended January local chapter meeting.

5. Attended my local hunting club game dinner with over 220 

attendees and promoted the NWTF. Gave a short speech on the 

youth mentored program.

6. Put together the Boards new 2012 committee list.

7. Attended the Jan. habitat meeting.

8. Attended 3 local chapter banquet meetings.

9. Wrote articles for the PA NWTF web site and Turkey Talk.



10. Appointed two PA NWTF board members onto PGC 

commissioner Martone's new Florissant orange committee.

11.Reviewed and approved 50 superfund requests.

12. Holding my local chapter's banquet this Saturday.


